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LORRAINE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents and prospective Grade 2's

Welcome to Grade 2. We hope that the year ahead will be a happy and successfrrl one. In order to start the year on an organized note,
we request that you provide the following items for your child. We are sending the list now so that some of these items can be
included in your child's Christunas presents. Please bear in mind that many of the items below need replacine durine the year.

HBpencils -blackandred-no erasers on end, please
Iarge pritt per term (no liquid glue or small pritts please)
box ofpritt / colleen pencil crayons (12 colours -must be replaced when finistred or bnoken)
packet Steadtler l4's retacctable wax crayons (contains gold and silver available at Checkers)(must be replaced
when finished or broken)
metal sharpener (The plastic ones do not sharpen properly)
good quality firm ruler (30 cm) No flexible ruler (bendy)
soft rubber
pair ofsharp nosed scissors
art apron or Dad's old shirt
30 cm by 30 cm material bag for homework (seal with studs or velcro)
material chair bag (width 43 cm) - royal blue
Flip file (thirtvpages) Must be here on the first day
2 ?uice-creamcontainer (No space cases! )
thick wax crayons
box pastels (+ 16 colours)
box oftissues (200)
large material pencil case
white board marker per term
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ALL TIIESE MUST BE CLEARLY MARKED WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME. All crayons and pencils must be INDIVIDUALLY
marked. No time can be spent looking for items which are not clearly marked.

Grade 2's wear sports clothing for Physical Education and theyneed a blue school costume and swimming cap for water activities.

Reading books are no longer supplied freely by the Deparhnent of Education. As we have a new reading series, please note that if a
book is lost or damagd the whole set will have to be replaced. You will have to pay R258 for a lost book. The writing books and
plastic covers will only be issued once they have been paid for. Please seird this money to school on the FIRST day so we can start
working immediately.

Please send the following amounts in cash in an envelope on the first day. Our office cannot cash cheques and we need to allocate
each amount to different sections.

Rl90 Rl20 (writing books and plastic covers)
R70 (projectmoney)

THE EN\IELOPES MUST BE CLEARLY MARKED WITH TIIE CHILD'S NAME

eg. John Broum
Grade2

We look foruard to meeting you in the new year. It is our wish that you enjoy a very blessed Christuas and a prosperou s 2017.

Best wishes

Grade 2 Teachers
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